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Minutes of the Executive Committee Meeting held on Monday 25 February 2013 
Present:
	Committee Members:
	Bob Fryer, Peter Barclay, Kathy Boulton, Ann Bush, Anthony Dalton, Angela Fryer and Colin Salt

	Councillors
	Cllr G Crookes

	Police:
	PCSO J Steed

	
	


	Apologies:
	Geoff Sewards, John Archer, Cllr Blundell, Alan Elliott, Graham and Joyce Reynolds and Cllr Sawdon


1) Minutes

The Minutes of the previous meeting were approved.

2) Matters Arising

3b)
Fast Food Outlet – 377 Green Lane
Cllr Crookes offered to check planning permission to confirm location of ducting.  Ducting must be camouflaged to meet planning permission.

3c)
JCBs are still using Crossway Road.  Cllr Crookes offered to follow-up again.

12c) Gateway Project  Cllr Crookes reported that WDC will be considering the Gateway Project planning application on 20 March.  The A45/A46 road works at Toll Bar End etc has been postponed for 6 months, which may reflect the situation with the Gateway Project.

12h) Application for Parish Council Status  In order to initiate the formal voting process, signatures from 10% (approx 350) of eligible residents will be required.

3) Police Report

Although crime statistics for Wainbody Ward (including the University of Warwick) for the previous month are stable, burglaries and criminal damage are down.


4) Correspondence


a) Extended Bus Service  In response to a FRA request the Sunday service is scheduled to leave the Green Lane terminus an hour earlier, at 9.48am, for a trial period.

b) NHS Blood Test Service Locations  Bob Fryer distributed leaflets listing Coventry pharmacies at which residents can have their blood taken for testing and/or/hand-in urine samples etc.  Some pharmacies require an appointment.  This may be more convenient than attending the new Health Centre (Stoney Stanton Road) which has replaced the service at Coventry and Warwickshire hospital.  A poster advertising the service is to be put in the Library.

The private service is still available on Wednesday mornings at St Martin’s Church.

c) Older Age Conference  Coventry University is holding a conference on older age.

d) Neighbourhood Watch  A Neighbourhood Watch meeting will be held on 13 March at Birmingham.

e) Voluntary Action Coventry  Regular information letter.

5) Treasurers Report

There has been no change since the previous meeting.

6) Rounds Report

In the absence of Alan Elliott there was no Rounds Report.

7) Councillor’s Report

a) Council Tax 2013/14  Cllr Crookes confirmed that CCC had decided that the Council Tax for 2013/14 would remain the same as the previous year.

b) Footpath Repair  Repair work on footpaths in the vicinity of The Graylands has been actioned.  No date for commencement of work is available.

8) Roads and Footpaths

There were no Roads and Footpaths issues.

9) Planning

The following planning applications have been made:


a) 377 Green Lane – Odour control

b) The Severn Trent planning application for alterations to their Finham site has been approved by WDC.

10) Any Other Business

a) Retirement  Bob Flyer announced that the Hon Secretary, Geoff Sewards, has decided to retire from the position at the AGM after many years of dedicated service to the FRA.

b) Coventry Core Strategy  The Inspector’s Report on the new Core Strategy is expected in mid-March.

c) Transport Issues  Colin Salt pointed out that the map provided to illustrate bus routes did not show the footbridges across the ring road at Hill Street and Bishop Street.  He asked, if there was an opportunity, Centro be requested to correct the map.  Centro is to hold a conference entitled ‘Putting Passengers First’.  Any incident of crime/vandalism on the buses should be reported using the Police Hotline.

11) Date of Next Meeting

18 March 2013
25 March 2013 - AGM
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